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People Power Says No To Poll Tax

Our nation and state is over-taxed as it is. Let the politicians raise their own funds.

Political apathy in the community will further plummet with an introduction of a Poll Tax in Western Australia.

People Power doesn’t support Poll Tax as it’s just another example of power to the politicians, and no power to the people.

In terms of parliamentary reform, People Power supports:

· No Poll Tax in WA

· Fixed Parliamentary Terms – both Federal and State

· 4 Year Terms – Federal to match State.

· Non-Compulsory Voting

Although People Power supports citizens’ responsibility to vote, it views compulsory voting as a forced form of democracy. Non-compulsory voting would also highlight a social truth of political apathy in Australia, thus creating a much-needed change of forcing politicians to listen to and interact more with constituents in their electorates. 

 Non-compulsory voting is an underlying element of true democracy. 
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